
 

August 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of K-3 students: 

 

We hope you and your families are doing well.  Our Chromebook supplier recently informed the 

school district that due to multiple factors they would be unable to have the Chromebooks 

delivered to us prior to the start of school. We are extremely disappointed to share this news with 

you as the company ensured the district the Chromebooks would arrive for the start of the school 

year.  Each K-3 elementary building currently has a limited supply of Chromebooks available for 

distribution.   

 

Due to a limited supply of Chromebooks, we kindly ask that you request a Chromebook only if 

you have no other electronic device in your home that can access Google Classroom until our 

delivery arrives.  

 

The following is the order of Chromebook distribution: 

 

1. Friday, September 4, 2020 - Remote Learning cohort students (who did not receive a 

Chromebook last year) 

2. September 9, 2020 -  Grade 3  (who did not receive a Chromebook last year)  

3. Date TBD - Grade 2  (who did not receive a Chromebook last year) 

4. Date TBD - Grade 1  (who did not receive a Chromebook last year) 

5. Date TBD - Kindergarten 

 

If you are in need of a Chromebook, please contact your child’s school as follows: 

 

1. Brookhaven Elementary School - Gety Melendez - 631-730-1702 

2. Kreamer Street Elementary School - Allyson Murphy - 631-730-1653 

3. Verne W. Critz Elementary School - Melinda Link - 631-730-1677 

 

Again, we apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding during these 

unprecedented times.     

 

Sincerely, 

K-3 Administrative Team 
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